
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week… 

30.6.25 
 

Maths 

In Maths this week we will continue with our learning about time. We will be learning about 

the difference between hours, minutes, and seconds. We will then move on to reading o’clock 

and half past times on the analogue clock. 

Maths Homework 

Look at an analogue clock. Discuss the order of the numbers and point out that there are 12 

because there are two 12 hour periods in a 24 hour day. Identify o’clock times throughout the 

day. They should start to recognise that when the minute hand is pointing directly to 12, they 

need to look at the shorter hour hand to see which hour it is. 

English  
To develop the next part of our fables, we will be exploring noun phrases (e.g. my dog/some 

tables) and expanded noun phrases (e.g. a dark sky/ those happy children) to help make our 

writing more interesting.  

Phonics and Reading 
We will be growing the code:  /or/ daughter, pour, oar, more 

Review word endings: ce se ze le al  

Review gn kn mb dge ge g 

 

Tricky words: move improve parents shoe thought whole who 

 

VIPERS text: Lost in a Storm- week 2 

Topic  
 

Geography – We will be learning about physical and natural features of Wales this week and 

comparing them to England and Scotland.  

 

Science- Our next Science through stories lesson will focus on materials and involve the 

children building an animal home & waterproof testing! 

 

RE – We will be exploring the question: How do Christians, Jews and Muslims try to copy God’s 

love for the world? 

 

Music – the children will be learning to interpret symbols to demonstrate a pitch pattern. 

 



 

PSHE- This week Milo will remind us of all the different ways we can use our money.  We will 

play a game to explore the options and share our thoughts. 

 

Computing – We will be learning to find and understand examples of where technology is used 

in the local community. 

 

PE- We will be continuing our learning in the units: target games and athletics.  

 

 

 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

 

We will be using the field for outside PE lessons, so please be mindful that if your 

child suffers from hay fever you may want to administer their medication on these 

days.  

 

Important dates: 

 
➢ Tuesday 1st July – Move Up Day 

 

➢ Wednesday 9th July Shared learning phonics lesson.  

Hedgehog Class: 9.00-9.30 

Squirrel Class: 9.30- 10.00 

Badger Class: 10-10.30 

 

Class email addresses: 

badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk 
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